
The Scorecard 

A Newsletter for the Members of The Jeremy Golf and Country Club 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
JANUARY 2008 

         Prime Rib Every Thursday Night 
1st     New Year’s Day - Club Closed 
19th  Snowshoe Event & 2nd Annual Chili 
         Cook Off 
24th  JLA Bunco 
25th  Friday Night Music in the Pier Bar 7-10 
 

FEBRUARY 2008 
         Prime Rib Every Thursday Night 
3rd    Super Bowl Party 
8th    Friday Night Music in the Pier Bar 7-10 
14th  Valentines Day 
         (Special Dinner Menu in Dining Room) 
16th  Snowshoe Event 
22nd Friday Night Music in the Pier Bar 7-10 
28th  JLA Bunco 
 

MARCH 2008 
         Prime Rib Every Thursday Night 
         Every Friday Night Music in the Pier Bar 7-10 
15th  Snowshoe Event  
         (St. Patrick’s Day Theme) 
15th  Corned Beef & Cabbage Special in  
          Dining Room 
23rd   Easter Day Brunch Buffet 

JANUARY 
2008 

MOONLIT SHOWSHOE EVENT 
& 2ND ANNUAL  

CHILI COOK OFF 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 19, 2008 

 

$15.00 Per Person 
(plus tax and gratuity) 

 

6:00 pm Hors d’ oeuvres and Cocktails 
6:30 pm Snowshoe Trek 

7:45pm Après Snowshoe & Chili Dinner / Tasting 
 

Last Year’s Chili Champion: Claudia Nielsen 
 

CHILI COOK OFF DETAILS 
Challenge Chef Chris’s and Claudia Nielsen’s entry for Club bragging rights!   

 
Space is limited to the first 10 participants in the chili cook off, so please call 
in advance to reserve your spot.  First place will receive a new pair of snow-

shoes.  Cook off participants to provide 64 oz of your finest chili. 

REQUIRED EQUIPMENT 
Please bring warm clothes, flashlight or head lamp and your own snowshoes.  
The Jeremy has a  very limited supply of snowshoes for rent $11.00 per pair.  

Please call to reserve your snowshoes in advance. 

RSVP required by Thursday, January 17, 2008 
Specify when  you make your reservations if you are 

 participating in the chili cook off. 
 

Ala Carte Dining will be open prior to this event at 5:00 pm. 



 

Choice of  
Tossed Salad, Caesar Salad, Soup Du Jour 

Choose from two sizes        
12 oz Queen Cut             $20.50 (plus tax and gratuity) 
16 oz King Cut               $23.50 (plus tax and gratuity) 

Includes 
Baked Potato, Vegetable Du Jour, and 

Creamy Horseradish and Au Jus 
Please call prior to 4:00 pm for prime rib reservations  

801-531-9000 or 435-649-2700 option 6 for The Grille. 
 

Ala carte dining will also be available. 
This event applies toward your food & beverage minimum. 

PRIME RIB 
EVERY  

THURSDAY 
NIGHT 

5:00 - 9:00 pm    

From the Golf Shop ~ Jake Hanley, 1st Assistant Golf Professional 
 

The golf course is now in a winter slumber, while the golf shop will remain open Thursday through Sunday. Golf 
shop hours are nine to five. If you are looking for a new outfit for that trip down south or a pair of Maui Jim sun-
glasses to beat the snow glare, please stop in and see us. We have some great merchandise that is priced to sell! This 
includes Polo, Tommy Bahama, and Callaway apparel at 75% off the marked price. All apparel is at least 40% off 
and ready to find a new home. All golf clubs are on sale and there are some great buys from Titleist, Callaway, 
Cleveland, Taylor Made, and more.  The hot new gps unit from SkyCaddie is priced $25 less than any other golf 
store in Utah. If you have a club or shirt in mind that is not in stock please let us know and we would be happy to 
special order the item for you.  
 

No news regarding the golf simulator. As soon as any definitive word comes in regarding the simulator, an email 
blast will be sent out.  
 

The Lights On Party was a great way to bring a close to an exciting year here at The Jeremy. It was nice to see all the 
smiling faces and the holiday flare of the club. Fun new events like the Cross Country tournament and Junior Golf 
Night were a couple of the great additions to the golf activities calendar in 2007 and we look forward to some great 
new memories next season. The golf shop staff wishes everyone a safe and Happy New Year. We appreciate your 
continued support and look forward to a great 2008. 
 

See you on the first tee. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

Welcome New Jeremy  
Shareholders 

 

Barry & Angi Mosteller 
Leah and Barron 

 
Stephen & Georgi Gold 

Farewell To The Following 
Jeremy Members  

 
Larry & Peggy Black 

 
Harry & Jeanne Reems 

 



MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
I hope everyone is having a sweet, relaxing and safe holiday season.  I would like to send out 
special holiday cheer to the three Board members who just completed three years of service for 
The Jeremy: Mark Pennels, outgoing President, Scott Benson and Brian Parcell. 
 
Scott has done a great job chairing the Golf Activities Committee (2005 & 2006) and the Grounds Committee this 
past year.  However, getting rid of one of the Green Bay Packer and Wisconsin Badger rooters at our Board meet-
ings is a plus (Rick Schaefer is the other.)  Scott has been very diligent about attending Board meetings, between 
coaching softball, and playing in evening hockey and basketball leagues.  My bones ache just thinking about such 
activities. 
 
Brian has been a god-send as our Membership Chair the past two years.  His role allows him to interview and get 
to know incoming Members to the Club.   The insights he has shared with us about where the new members are 
coming from and their motivation for joining has been critical as the Board considers future courses of action.  
With roughly 10% of our membership turning over every year,  I think it is obvious to all that the incoming mem-
bers bring new energy and interests.  If you haven’t met Brian,  show up early Sunday morning.  He and a couple 
of his buddies are the “rabbits” going out first to get the pace of play off to a speedy start – perhaps his greatest 
service to the Club. 
 
I’ll be hard-pressed to even come close to the commitment and service Mark has demonstrated as President this 
past year.  But don’t expect him to go out to pasture with his horses just yet.  He as agreed to stay involved guid-
ing a few ongoing initiatives to completion, as well as answering my calls for advice.  Job well done, Mr. Pennels. 
 
Even though January is a quiet month at the Club,  we have a couple of good-time social events coming up:  on 
Saturday January 19th, back by popular demand, a full moon evening snow shoe walk and chili cook-off, and on 
January 25 the Friday night music series will return to the Pier Bar for a one-night stand.  Stay tuned for more de-
tails. 
 
We are always looking for new volunteers with fresh perspectives to be part of the various Board Committees.   
Please contact Rick Schaefer (the guy wearing the Green Bay Packers jersey) or myself if you have any interest.  
The Committees include Golf Activities, Food & Beverage,  Social Activities,  Finance, Grounds and Info Ser-
vices.  The Committee Chairs are just now filling out their Committees and this is a perfect time to share your ex-
pertise and get involved.  It is at the Committee level where the “heavy lifting” takes place -  where new Club ini-
tiatives are incubated, vetted and rounded into shape. 
 
Cheers, 
 

John Fischer 

If you want to participate in this event and are not already on the wait-
ing list please, email Rick Schaefer at rscheafer@thejeremy.com.   

The format for this event will be 54 holes Best Ball  
(same as last year). 

The 2008 Men’s Invitational  
“The Jeremy Round-Up” 

July 16th Practice Round & July 17th - 19th Tournament 



We are looking for Committee member volunteers.  There 
is a lot of work to be done so it is important that these 
committees are in place by the end of January 2008. 

 
If you are interested please contact Rick Schaefer, CCM - 

General Manager or John Fischer - President 
 

A NOTE FROM YOUR GENERAL MANAGER 
 

On behalf of your entire staff here at The Jeremy, I would like to thank the membership for a great 
2007 season. Your generosity in donating to the voluntary employee holiday bonus fund was ap-
preciated by all.  
 
Thank you as well to all of you who have taken the initiative to relay your comments regarding 
club operations, both positive and negative, to either board members, committee members, staff 
department heads or myself. I truly look forward to getting to know what you like about The Jer-
emy, what you love about The Jeremy, what you feel sets The Jeremy apart from other Private 
Clubs and what your visions are about what The Jeremy should be in the future.  
 
Though the golf course is closed for the winter months, your various committees have been work-
ing diligently behind the scenes reviewing this past season and preparing for 2008. If you are inter-
ested in becoming more involved with the club, getting on a committee is a great place to start. If 
you’re not sure which committee would suit you best, give me a call and we can together discuss 
what may be a good fit.  
 
The private club industry has been challenging since 9/11 for many contributing factors. Some of 
these factors include: economics and continually increasing costs, an over- saturation of private 
and high end daily fee courses, evolving family values and why members join private clubs. These 
challenges are not unique to The Jeremy. They are challenging to most all private clubs around the 
country. Though these and other issues are challenges for your club, I also believe your club has a 
unique niche in Park City that allows it to differentiate itself and stand alone. Your clubs greatest 
assets are its golf course, membership and staff. We are continually trying to make improvements 
in all aspects of club operations and services. Thank you again for a great season in 2007 and I 
look forward to an even better 2008. 
 
Thanks in advance for your continued support, and as always, if there is anything I can do to make 
your visits to the club more enjoyable, you have only to ask. 
 
See you at the club, 
 
Rick Schaefer, CCM 



 

THE JEREMY LADIES ASSOCIATION 
JANUARY 2008 

BUNKO 
 

Thursday, January 24th 
February 28th and March 27th 

 

7:00 pm in the Pier Bar 
 

Contact the business office to sign up. 

BRIDGE 
Monday’s 

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 
 

January 7th & 21st 
 

February 4th & 18th 
 

March 3rd & 17th 
 

Contact: 
Fran Johnson  
435-649-9624 

2008 OFFICERS  
& CHAIRPERSONS 

Presidents             Kathy Ure  
                             Becky Ponich 
Vice Presidents     Bonnie Barry  
                             Rene Wood 
Secretary               Sheri Page              
Treasurer              Hollie Epp              
Membership          Mert Gertino  
Social                    Kathy Roenigk, 
                             Cari Zylstra  
                             Connie Barnhart     
Invitational           Colette Read  
                             Linda Ellison          
18 Hole                 Paula Wild             
9 Hole                   Cyndy Stalsberg, 
                             Terri Wright 
                             Josette Dorius 
A Team                 Claudia Nielson 
                             Julie McKay           
B Team                 Peg Armstrong 
                             Marian Tidwell 
Historian               Paula Wild 
                             Marian Goldthorpe 
Bridge                   Fran Johnson 
Bunco                   Cari Zylstra  
                             Christina Moore     
Handicap/Rules    Peg Armstrong       
Rally for a Cure    Dorothy Thomas    
Ringer                   Marie Bambo 

We hope that each of you had a very joyous and memorable Holiday Season 
and look forward to seeing you in the coming months as we plan for the many 
events sponsored by the JLA. 
 

Committee chairs should be getting together with their team members to plan 
for this coming year’s events.  If you have not heard from your chairperson 
please feel free to contact them. 
 

Again this year we are expecting a large turn out for our ladies invitational and 
we are planning an exciting competition.  We hope that you will all plan ahead 
and select your partners early. The dates of the Invitational are July 31, and  
August 1&2.    
 

We are working on finalizing the plans for the Ladies 9 Hole and 18 Hole Club 
Championships and will have final dates in February.   
 

A and B Team Chairs have also been finalizing their dates for play.  The uni-
forms have been ordered and should be in the pro shop mid April.  If you are 
interested in participating, please contact one of the chairs and place you uni-
form order with the Pro Shop today. 
 

The JLA Board did not hold a meeting in December due to the Holidays and 
other festivities.  We will resume our meetings in January.  We are requesting 
that all board members and chairpersons please be present at the meeting on 
January 24, 2008 at 5:45pm in the board room. 
 

We hope that you had a chance to visit the Clubhouse over the Holidays and see 
how beautifully the club was decorated by members of the JLA.  Kathy and I 
would like to thank all that participated in the decorating. You did a fabulous 
job.  Thanks to Rick and Ryan for supplying pizza and drinks for all those who 
participated, as well as running to the store to get any last items we needed.  
Your help was greatly appreciated.  Last but not least, thank you to the staff that 
helped setup the trees and garland. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting year and hope that you will all have the 
opportunity to participate in the many events we have planned for 2008. We 
look forward to hanging out with our golf buddies in the Spring and with our 
non-golfing buddies at the other fun and exciting events planned.    
 
Becky Ponich & Kathy Ure 
Co-Presidents Jeremy Ladies Association   



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
  1 

HAPPY NEW 
YEAR! 

 
CLUB 
CLOSED 

2 3 
Prime Rib 

4 5 

6 7 
JLA Bridge  
1-4 Pm 

8 9 10 
Prime Rib 

11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 
Prime Rib 

18 19 
Snowshoe 
Event and 2nd 
Annual Chili 
Cook Off 

20 21 
Martin 

Luther King 
Jr. Day 

 
JLA Bridge  
1-4 Pm 

22 23 24 
Prime Rib 
 
 
JLA Board Mtg 
 
7pm Bunco 
 

25 
Friday Night  
Music in the Pier 
Bar 7-10 pm 
 

26 

27 28 29 30 31 
Prime Rib 

  
Winter Hours of Operation  

Main Dining Room / Grille  
       Thur & Fri    5 pm - 9 pm 
       Saturday       11 am - 9 pm 
       Sunday         11 am - 5 pm 
Pier Bar Service 
       Saturday       11 pm - 9 pm 
       Sunday         11 am - 5 pm 
Golf Shop             
       Thur - Sun    9 am - 5 pm 
Administrative Office         
       Mon - Fri     9 am - 5 pm 

JANUARY 2008 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
     1 2 

3 
Super Bowl 
Party 
3pm Gates Open 
3:30pm Buffet 
4pm Kickoff 

 

4 
JLA Bridge  
1-4 Pm 

5 6 7 
Prime Rib 

8 
Friday Night  
Music in the Pier 
Bar 7-10 pm 

9 

10 11 12 13 14 
Valentine’s 

Day 
 
 

Special Dinner 
Menu 5-9 pm 

15 16 
Snow Shoe 
Event  

17 18 
 
 

Presidents’ 
Day 

 
JLA Bridge  
1-4 Pm 

19 20 21 
Prime Rib 

22 
Friday Night  
Music in the Pier 
Bar 7-10 pm 

23 

24 
 

 

25 26 27 28 
Prime Rib 
 
JLA Bunco 
7pm Pier Bar 

29 
 

 

Winter Hours of Operation  
Main Dining Room / Grille  
       Thur & Fri    5 pm - 9 pm 
       Saturday       11 am - 9 pm 
       Sunday         11 am - 5 pm 
Pier Bar Service 
       Saturday       11 pm - 9 pm 
       Sunday         11 am - 5 pm 
Golf Shop             
       Thur - Sun    9 am - 5 pm 
Administrative Office         

FEBRUARY 2008 
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y 
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We would like to wish the following people a Happy Birthday 1     Emily Bregger     
       Tamara Castellano
       Christine Coffey  
       Jayne Roth 
2     Elizabeth Fear      
       Rich Robinson     
       Joy Roberts          
       Madeline Schiller 
3     Steven Herron      
       Craig Jensen 
4     David Hedderman
       Carey Schlopy     
       Morgan Matz       
       Becky Nelson 
5     Chuck Bethke 
6     Michael Page       
       Christine Hardesty
       Wes Johnson        
       Emmiekate Leishman 
7     Jon Monk             
       Kelly Lovell        
       Chris Soper 
8     Mark DeWald      
       Leah Bedell         
       Shirley George 
9     David Magee       
       Janene Jixson 

10   Patricia Yun         
       Nick Nichols 
11   Scott Kimche       
       Fred Ferguson      
       Joshua Stoddart   
       Orion Underwood
       Jessica Underwood 
12   Bailey Thomas    
       Barry Mosteller   
       Charlie Barth        
13   Glenn Artist         
       Bill Underwood   
       Mike Carollo       
       Henry Crandall    
       Lisa Church         
       Katherine Manangan
       Ashley Pettigrew 
       Linda Watts 
14   Larry Penrose      
       Talie Anchustegui
       Janice Crofts        
       Emily Noel          
       Jan Stephenson 
15   Michael Conti      
       Steve Kokoszka   

       Kent Schlopy       
       Natasha Flick       
       Rusty Croft          
       Vanessa Laurella 
       Erin Morrison 
16   Janet Agnew        
       Traci Shurtleff 
17   Patricia Blazewich
       Robert McFaul    
       Jon McKeon        
       Steven Raemer    
       Manessa Steele 
18   David Morris       
       Paul Wortley        
       Emily Blackhurst 
       Lindsay McFaul  
       Lauren Wilhelmi  
19   Terry Hoffman    
       Tim Hutton          
       Chelsey Cole       
       Brooke Swilley 
20   Mary Roz Torcoletti
       Gavin Hill            
       Mary Lou VanVoorhis 
21   Tyler Bethke        

      Logan Harrison    
      Sidonie Magee     
      Stephen Nicolai    
      Nicholas Ritter 
22  David Knell          
      David Ostler         
      Coleman Dunn     
      Martha Heddens   
      Carson Mercer      
      Susan Miller         
      Carla Sydenham 
23  Dave Pettigrew     
      Dominic Fratto     
      Jamie Knell          
      Thomas Stockwell 
24  Sam Bernhard       
      Jada Crockett        
      Brynlee Fielding   
      Leah Jensen          
      Dani Flemming    
      Barbara Strottman
      Toby Tolpinrud 
25  Diane Beesley      
      Kathleen Crittenden
      Josette Dorius       

       Hayden Harrison  
       Brendan Ure 
26   Doug Conrow      
       E. Taylor Woodbury 
27   Patrick Coats        
       Matthew O’Brien 
       Judy Stockwell 
28   Morgan Decamp  
       Michele Dingman 
       Eric Johnson 
29   Alex Hixson         
       Colton Jamison    
       Brooke Johnson   
       Joan Mosch          
       Danielle Schofield
       Garrett Scott 
30   George Cassity     
       Donald Hoffman  
       Frank Johnson      
       Barry Rothchild   
       Jaime Pack Breza 
       JW Johnson          
       William W. Sheppard 
31   Steve Aldous        
       Tyler Wilkerson 
 
                                  

There’s nothing like standing at 
the top of a 10,000 foot mountain 
with the sun shining, snow glis-
tening and slick, smooth state of 
the art skis strapped to your feet 
and the rush of flying over the 
edge on a perfectly groomed 
”run”.   
 

Unless of course, it’s the middle 
of February and you’re standing 
on a lush green tee, temperature 
around 80, just waiting for that 
smack of your “high tech driver” 
to propel your golf ball across a 
bright blue lake and land safely 
onto an immaculately manicured 
fairway.   
 

Come to Palm Springs this winter 
and visit our golf instructor, Janet 
LePera, at the Mission Hills Golf 
Academy and get your golf game 
ready for the 2008 golf season.  
Great packages for instructional 
clinics, lodging and golf on three 
fabulous courses at Mission Hills 
Country Club in magnificent Ran-
cho Mirage, CA.  (Home of the 
LPGA Nabisco Championship) 
 

Call Janet at 239-297-9534 or  
e-mail her at jlpgolf@aol.com. 

SUPER BOWL  XLII PARTY 
FEBRUARY 3RD 

3:00 pm Gates Open 
3:30 pm Tailgate Buffet 

4:00 pm Kick Off 
$15.00 Per Person 

(Plus Tax and Gratuity) 

MENU 
Philly Cheese Steak Stromboli 

Super Bowl Nachos 
Make your own Chili Cheese Dogs 

Potato Skins 
BBQ and Hot Wings 

Little Smokies with BBQ Sauce 
Buffalo Onion Rings with Dipping Sauce 

Assorted Cookies and Brownies 

Come enjoy Super Bowl XLII at The 
Jeremy and watch the greatest game of the year on 

the big screen.   
 

The buffet will be open through half time.   
 



 
8770 North Jeremy Road 

Park City UT 84098 

JEREMY GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB 
8770 N. Jeremy Road  Park City, UT  84098 

(435) 649-2700   (801) 531-9000   Fax: (435) 649-2193 

Web Site ~ www.thejeremy.com           E-mail ~ jmail@thejeremy.com 
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2007 BOARD OF GOVERNORS 


